
From: Addis, Jill [mailto:Jill.Addis@bblivingplaces.com] On Behalf Of PROW, Herefordshire 

Sent: 19 March 2015 07:33 
To: Close, Roland 

Subject: RE: 150379 

 
Hi Roland 
 
Public footpath WC60 would not appear to be affected by the proposal, we therefore have no objection. 
 
Regards 
 
Jill Addis 
PROW Development Officer 
Balfour Beatty  
Living Places - Services Division 
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